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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, September 09, 2014 3:04 PM

To: johntolo@comcast.net

Cc: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) (joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us)

Subject: 535-537 Charles Avenue

Mr. Tolo, 

 

At the Legislative Hearing today, Marcia Moermond indicated that she will continue the hearing to October 

1
st
.  This is in error and the legislative hearing date should be Tuesday, October 7, 2014 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 

330 City Hall.   

 
 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 

Fax: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


